Jenna Aiello

This permit process is absolutely unfair and unnecessarily restricting for many in this community
who have minimal acreage. While I understand the necessity to monitor waste output from small
concentrated facilities, this permitting process will overwhelmingly affect those of us with minimal
livestock. Especially now with inflation being what it is, many of us are relying more and more on
our farms and animals to fill the gaps; this is absolutely the wrong time for this type of regulation to
be enacted!
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